

Schools Forum Meeting Agenda

Thursday, 24 April 2025 at 9.00 am
to be held in Teams

Membership

Stewart Biddles
Steven Hulme
Stuart Bellworthy
Clive Star
Jim Piper
Tim Stephens
Jayne Jones
Steve Margetts

Alex Newton
Tamsin Summers
Laurence Frewin
Jake Grinsill
Sarah Tomkinson
Rachel Setter
Sally Banfield
Hannah Baker

1. **Headteachers to meet to discuss future Forum Agendas**
Heads to discuss items 1 to 5 of the agenda prior to the LA joining the meeting at 10.15
2. **Apologies/Changes to membership**
Welcome to Debbie Horn
3. **Minutes of last meeting** (Pages 3 - 12)
4. **Trade Union Facilities Time- Sarah Tomkinson**
A decision to be made by members to decide if the LA is to pay TU facilities time.
5. **Early Years Funding agreement response Rob Parr/Emma Kerridge 10.15** (Pages 13 - 14)
6. **SLCN data and Locality Model proposal: Hannah Baker/Siobhan Grady 10.35** (Pages 15 - 30)
Please find attached the most recent 'working document' for the Primary locality model - the working group is currently co-designing the different elements of this pilot.

For information relating to this meeting or to request a copy in another format or language please contact:

Louise Willmott,

7. Financial Reports- Rob Parr 10.45

Finance to take questions only-report to be read in advance
Forecast Year End position 24/25
Papers to be distributed 17th April

8. Safety Valve Update- Hannah Baker 10.55

(Pages 31 - 32)

Strategic Lead of Education to take questions only – report to be read in advance.

9. AOB

The next meeting 19th June 2025